
KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION 
P.O. Box 2823 Kia Tel: 0414342887, Email: kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, Website: www.kampalakindergarten.com 

Date: Monday December 23, 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: End of Term lll Circular - 2024 
We glorify the Almighty God who has enabled us to complete our 2024 Academic year successfully. 
We thank you for the continued support you have given to the school throughout the year. We 
appreciate your fulfilment of the financial obligations, special contributions and participation in school 
programs. As we break off for holidays, we wish to communicate the following to you: 

1. End of Term III Children’s Reports  
Every child of TOTs’ Palace, Yellow, Red and Green has been given her/his end of Term lll report. 
Please study your child’s report carefully; if there are any concerns, do not hesitate to approach the 
Class Teachers, Deputy Head Teacher or the Head Teacher for discussion or clarification. The children 
of Blue have been issued with Certificates (Diplomas) to mark their completion of the Kampala 
Kindergarten Association Curriculum. On behalf of the KKA Family, I congratulate and wish them good 
luck wherever they are going for Primary Education and kindly request them to keep “the KKA Candle 
burning”. 

2. Admissions for 2025 
The first set of interviews for the 2025 admissions was conducted and the school is organizing the 
next set to be conducted in January, 2025. Interested parents are encouraged to pick application 
forms or download them from the school Website, fill and return them because the school cannot 
invite you for an interview before receiving your application. We also remind the parents of the 
children that were admitted, to complete the admission process by paying the commitment fee 
(which is part of Term One fees) and come for your child’s admission form. If you have not paid by 
the stipulated date, we shall assume that you have lost interest in the vacancy and it can be given to 
someone else. 
 
3. Admissions for Primary One 2025 

As earlier communicated, KKA is extending her services to the Primary Level starting with Primary 
One in 2025 at the school premises. We hereby inform you that registration is ongoing. For more 
details, please call the office or the Headmistress’ number 0414342887/0754087386.  

4. KK Tots’ Palace 

This is a special Day Care class (from 3 months to 2 years) which started at the beginning of this year. 
We appreciate the parents who have entrusted us with their treasures; in a special way I wish to thank 
the parents of Anthony a.k.a Kinte who were the first to enroll their son. We thank them for the good 
relationship we have had and the marketing they have done for us because we have got many clients 
through them. Parents outside there, we call upon you to bring your babies to KKA “the Best Day Care 
in the World”, you will not regret.  

5. School Dues: 
The Fees structure for Term l 2025 has remained the same as stipulated below: 
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For the smooth running of the school, please take note that full payment of school dues must be made 
in the bank before the child is brought back to school. 

6. School Activities 
Under the Theme of the Year: ‘Effective Planning Leads to Excellence', we have managed to organize 
the following school activities successfully. 

 

TERM I TERM Il TERM Ill 

Staff workshop Staff Workshop Staff Workshop 

Orientation Week Taking Class Photos Celebration and Thanksgiving of KKA 
Birthday   

Curriculum Week Educational Trips Open Week 

Annual General Meeting Open Week Handing-over School Contribution 
towards the construction of  Shukran 
Babies Home 

Sports Day Science Fair Swimming Gala 

  End of Year Concert 

  End of Year Children's Party 
& Graduation 

  KKA Kids’ Boom Camp 
 
We believe that all the stakeholders have gained much from the year theme. We thank our teachers 
who have been planning their class activities with the children on a daily basis which has given children 
good training in planning.  

 

ITEM TERM  I - 
NURSERY 

TERM I – 
PRIMARY 

ONE 

CONTINUING 
NURSERY 

  TERM II – 
(NURS. & 

P.1) 

 TERM III – 
 (NURS. & 
P.1) 

School Fees 614,500/= 614,500/= 614,500/= 614,500/= 614,500/= 

Break Meal 180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 

Swimming Fees 50,000/= 50,000/= 50,000/= 50,000/= 50,000/= 

Requirements 35,000/= 35,000/= 35,000/= 35,000/= 35,000/= 

Development 
Fees 

180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 180,000/= 

School Uniforms 
(2) 

90,000/= 110,000/= 90,000/= - - 

Sweater(1) 40,000/= 40,000/= 40,000/= - - 

School Socks (3) 24,000/= 24,000/= 24,000/=   

P.E Uniforms (1) 40,000/= 40,000/= 40,000/= - - 

Membership 20,000/= 20,000/= 20,000/= - - 

Insurance 
Package 

18,000/= 18,000/= 18,000/= - - 

Bank Charges 3,000/= 3,000/= 3,000/= 3,000/= 3,000/= 

Admission Fee 
(New) 

120,000/= 120,000/= - - - 

TOTAL 1,414,500/= 1,439,000/= 1,294,500/= 1,062,500/= 1,062,500/= 

Day care 280,000/= 280,000/= 280,000/= 280,000/= 280,000/= 

 1,694,500/= 1,719,000/= 1,574,500/= 1,342,500/= 1,342,500/= 



7. Amazon Club 

As usual, the club will be operating during the holidays from Monday to Friday starting on Monday 
January 6, 2025 from 9:00am to 4:00pm, for all levels (Yellow, Red, Green, Blue, the Alumni and non 
KKA children who are below 12 years of age). A child can attend the half day (9:00am to 1:00pm) or 
full day (9:00am – 4:30pm) programme at a fee of UGX 100,000/= and UGX 160,000/= respectively. 
For more details, please contact the Secretary on 0700678627/0789815254 or the Head Teacher on 
0754087386. However, the Saturday swimming lessons are still available at UGX 5,000/= from 
11:00am to 1:00pm.  
 
8. KKA Kid’s Boom Camp 

 
We are happy to report that the KKA Kids’ Boom Camp was conducted from Tuesday 10th to Saturday 

14th December 2024. The participants had a lot of fun and acquired a wide range of skills. We thank 

the parents who responded positively towards the cause and we call upon the parents who missed to 

get ready for next year. The school is sharing the photos on the class platforms for the parents to get 

the real picture of what transpired in order to help the children nurture the acquired skills further. 
 
9.  Child Care Caution 

Although we have continuously cautioned our learners about Personal safety and security, we still 
remind Parents to be vigilant during this long holiday. Please make sure that the home environment 
is safe, educative and friendly to the children. Mind the people you leave your children with at home, 
the T.V stations and any other gadgets they use in your absence which may expose them to 
inappropriate information for their age. 

10. Communication 
We hope that our way of communicating to you by electronic means is improving. We have been 
receiving more feedback from you in regards to our communication. Please feel free to communicate 
via the School Emails kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com and kampalakinderqarten@gmail.com, your 
child’s class WhatsApp group, the School Facebook Account "Kampala Kindergarten", Instagram 
“Kampala Kindergarten”   or the school website on www.kampalakindergarten.com, TikTok “Kampala 
Kindergarten” , You Tube “Kampala Kindergarten”. 

11.   Appreciation 
Last but not least, I wish to appreciate the Board of Trustees, Executive Committee, all Parents, Staff 
and Children for your cooperation, commitment and support towards Kampala Kindergarten 
Association's programmes. God bless you abundantly. 

12.    Commencement of Term l, 2025 
 

a) The new entrants will report for school on Wednesday 29th January 2025. 

b) Primary One Children will report on Monday 3rd February 2025. 

c) The continuing pupils will report on Wednesday 5th February 2025. 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all! 

 

Nanyanzi Lucy 

Headmistress 
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